
 

 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the new term. We have a busy few weeks ahead of us with various activities 

planned. As well as World Book Day and World Maths Day, we have our Class Worship, Comic 

Relief and the launch of the school savings club. UKS2 Class Worship will be on Wednesday 13th 

March. The children will have words to learn so please make sure you check their bags. 

Homework this term will be Topic related project – more details to follow. 

Curriculum  

Topic – World War 2 

Art – American Art - continued 

RE – Salvation 

Computers – Purple Mash – Spreadsheets 

PE – Rugby and  NUFC – Football  

Music – Charanga unit based on The Fresh Prince of Bel Air 

French – Ma Ville – My Town 

Science – Year 5 – Properties and Changes of Materials 

                Year 6 - Animals Including Humans 

Maths – Year 5 – Multiplication and Division, Fractions 

             Year 6 – Decimals, Percentages and Algebra 

Literacy – Year 5 – Persuasive Texts – Propaganda Posters – Information Texts 

                 Year 6 – Persuasive and Formal Writing 

  

 

Reading at Home 

Some children are still not reading regularly at home and getting their reading record signed. 

Reading is part of their homework and we ask that they read, and have their record signed, at 

least three times a week. Reading records need to be handed in on a Monday so that we can 

check and sign them. 

P.E.  

The NUFC and Rugby coaches are keen to work outside as much as possible so please ensure your 

child has a full outdoor P.E. kit and also a spare plastic bag for muddy shoes. 

Snacks   

We have noticed that some children have started to bring in less healthy snacks for break time.  

If your child would like a snack please ensure that it is a healthy one (no sweets or chocolate 

biscuits) and that it is in their book bags not their packed lunch boxes.   

 

Many Thanks 

 

Heather Mortimer and Rebecca Hedley. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


